
 
Letters from Our Soldiers  

 
 The following is a letter from one of our “adopted” soldier units.  

Wendy Bossier has been corresponding with two troops.  
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Wendy, 
 
I received the boxes from you today and I want to be the first to thank all of you. The book and CDs were great. All 
of my guys were surprised as well. Rubio opened his and Beesler’s and said “how does she know what I like?”  I 
thought that was funny. All of them really appreciated the things you sent. They definitely weren’t expecting 
anything. They kept asking me “who’s this from?” They were excited.  
 
How was your Christmas? Did everyone have a good time? I hope so.  I went to work as usual, but ended up eating 
ham, mashed potatoes, turkey and stuffing. I ate so much I made myself miserable. That's okay though, it was good. 
It won't be long now until I get out of here for a while. It will be great just to relax in my own home for a little bit.   
 
Talk to you later. Take care of yourself. 
 
God bless, Dave 
 
(Dave’s on leave for a few weeks at home in Germany with his wife at the time this goes to press.) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 If one picture is worth 1000 words…this shot of the toys we 

contributed to the Toys for Tots Program says it all!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Future Meeting Programs: 
 

• January:  CORA (Community Overcoming Relationship Abuse).   
• February:  Kathe Nelson, ACCO (Swingline) & Richard Scogins, Sanford Products.   
• March:  Nona Belous, Financial Advisor.   
• April:   Special Guest Speaker, Jennifer Jones from KGO Radio  
• May:  Barbara Rambo suggested a shared meeting with speaker May 13 “What’s New in 2009 from Office 

Dynamics” Joan Burge.   
• June:  Dr. Tania Nanevicz, Cardiologist 
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